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July 16, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC,  
OPSB Case No. 14-2322-EL-BGN 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On September 17, 2015, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“Board”) approved the 
application of Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC (“Project”) for a Certificate 
of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to Construct the Lordstown 
Energy Center. On April 11, 2016, the Project commenced civil construction 
activities.   

This letter is to notify the Board that the Project achieved its “first fire” on 
July 12, 2018.  The Project anticipates commencing commercial operations on or 
around September 30, 2018.   

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above. 

Sincerely, 

Dylan F. Borchers 

cc: Jon Whitis  
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